
STUDENT COUNSELING & PLACEMENT CELL, LUVAS, HISAR 

Greetings from Indian Institute of Public Health - Delhi! 

 As you may be aware Public Health Foundation of India (PHFI), is a public private initiative supported by the Ministry 
of Health & Family Welfare, Govt. of India, State Governments as well as multiple stakeholders. On March 28, 2006, 
organization was launched in Delhi by the then Prime Minister of India. It has a strong technical pool of 
multidisciplinary professionals and is recognized as a Scientific and Industrial Research Organization (by DSIR, 
Government of India). It is also designated as one of the six Global Health Systems Centre by the WHO. The five 
campuses of Indian Institutes of Public Health (IIPHs) under the aegis of PHFI are located in Delhi NCR (Gurgaon), 
Hyderabad (Telangana), Gandhinagar (Gujarat) Bhubaneswar (Odisha) and Shillong (Meghalaya), which offer on-
campus as well as eLearning academic programs 

The Indian Institute of Public Health-Delhi (IIPH-Delhi) is a joint initiative of Government of NCT of Delhi, India and 
Public Health Foundation of India (PHFI). IIPH-Delhi conducts various academic programs including: 

•         Master of Public Health (MPH), (Affiliated  to Sree Chitra Tirunal Institute for Medical Sciences and Technology 
(SCTIMST), Trivandrum) 

•         Integrated MSc & PhD in Clinical Research, (jointly offered by Academy of Scientific & Innovative Research 
(AcSIR), Institution of National Importance, by an Act of Parliament and PHFI) 

•         Post Graduate Diploma in Public Health Management (PGDPHM), (supported under National Health Mission 
(NHM), Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Government of India) 

Veterinary Science Graduates are eligible for the above mentioned health programs and have the potential in 
contributing towards the well-being of populations through work in public health. The emerging job market in the 
field of public health is evident from more than 95 percent placements of IIPHs graduates during previous academic 
year, 2018-19. Over the years, the employers have given a very positive feedback about our students, about their 
knowledge and skills in public health, commitment towards work and innovative ideas. 

The program brochures and posters for the academic session 2020-21 are enclosed herewith for your reference. For 
any further information, please visit our website, https://phfi.org/iiph-delhi/on-campus-programs/. 

We request you to kindly disseminate this program information among your students, faculty and research staff and 
please put up the posters and brochures on your institutions notice board. 

We would be happy to provide any further information or clarifications as you may desire. 

Thanking you and warm regards, 

Prof. Sanjay Zodpey, MD, PhD 

Vice President - Academics, Public Health Foundation of India, New Delhi 

Director - Indian Institute of Public Health, Delhi 

On behalf:- 

• Ms. Anjali Singh, Adjunct Professor & Public Health Specialist, IIPH-Delhi, Ph: 0124- 4722900, Extn. 4113, 
E-mail: anjali.singh@iiphd.org 

• Mr. Vaibhav Asthana, Senior Officer, IIPH-Delhi, Ph: 0124-4722900 (Ext.: 4222). 
Email:  vaibhav.asthana@iiphd.org 

 
Dr. Tarun kumar Gupta (Campus Placement cell Officer) 
MVSc., Ph.D. (Veterinary Medicine) 
Assistant Professor, Veterinary Medicine, 
Teaching Veterinary Clinical Complex (TVCC),      
Lala Lajpat Rai University of Veterinary & Animal Sciences, Hisar-125004-01, Haryana, India 


